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Hello, my names Roberto. Since 16 I’ve been riding in sxs or utv vehicles. I’ve 

travelled all over the country in my 27 years and have seen first hand how useful they 

can be in states where they have already been road legalized. In many cases of bad 

weather or difficult terrain these vehicles are far more capable and safer to drive than 

a truck or car. Being as they have full cages and multiple harness strays they are 

incredibly safe to be in. They would be very useful for trips around town and offer a 

great source of untapped revenue being as making them road legalized through the 

department of motor vehicles will cost money to do. Not only that but these vehicles 

are globally known to have multiple yearly evens where people with them gather, for 

example, Winchester bays yearly dunefest event. Bringing in people from all over the 

country and creating a giant stream of revenue for the surrounding towns. Legalizing 

these vehicles only benefits the state and towns they are used in. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


